
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/2/2018 4:50:39 PM
Subject: FW: Good Afternoon

I’ve spoken to Mr. Pepper, he is interested in the new automated child support system and wants to find out if it 
applies to his situation and if it doesn’t wants to see something automated for their situation. I couldn’t answer 
whether it would apply to the situation he was describing. I recommended he contact his Senator and have them 
work to get the information from DSS or the General Committee. I told him to call me back in a week or two if he hit a 
dead end.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Lt. Governor's Office 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 10:58 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Good Afternoon
 
​Please reach out to him when you can.

From: David <depepper1@yahoo.com>
 
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 8:35 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Subject: Good Afternoon 
 
Mr. Bryant,
I hope this email finds you well. Hi my name is David Pepper and I am a 55 year male that has grown up here in 
Greenville, SC. I am a husband, and stepfather to 3 awesome boys that are 19, 17 and 13. My wife and I have been 
married now for over 5 years and we all attend Marietta First Baptist Church in Marietta, SC. Is it possible for me to 
meet with you in your office sometime in the near future to get some advice on something I believe would help a lot 
of Families here in SC. It concerns the Child Support laws of SC. I think if I had possibly 30 to 45 minutes of your time 
would be great. Thanks for any of your time or help in this matter.
God Bless,
David E. Pepper
6 Kingsbury Way
Greenville, SC 29617
864-650-0767

mailto:Catherine%20McNicoll%20%3CCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
mailto:depepper1@yahoo.com

